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The ST11 pro has all good fea-
tures requested for a professional 
vacuuming and combined among 
others the infinitely adjustment of 
the vacuum power plus brush 
vacuuming functions as an optio-
nal treatment of textile floor sur-
faces.

Comfortably and efficient: 
telescopic tube infinitely adjust- 
able as well as a 2,5 meter flexible 
hose and a 15 meter  plug-in mains 
cable for a large operating radius.

The rubber castor wheels at the 
front and the rubber wheels at the 
rear side provide for steady, low 
noise and secure manoeuvrability.

The optional electrical driven 
brush tool can be connected easily 
via the integrated socket and 
operated through the one-hand-
switch on the hand tube.

LOW EMISSION AND VERY VERSATILE. 
WITH EXTENSIVE WORKING RANGE.
ST 11 pro



 ST 11 pro

L x B x H 390 x 300 x 410 mm

Working width 270 mm

Volume fleece filter bag, class M 11 l 

Noise level (1 m) 56 dB (A)

Sound power level* 73 dB (A)

Weight 6,7 kg

Nominal diameter 32 mm

ELECTRiCAL dATA

Rated voltage 230 V

Power max. 720 W

Mains cable 15 m

Energy efficiency class* B

Average annual energy consumption* 28 kWh

Dust re-emission class* A

Carpet cleaning performance class* D

Hard floor cleaning performance class* B 

SUCTioN 

Low pressure max. 222 mbar

Air flow max. 31 l / s

Protection class II

Air flow regulation mechanical

EqUipMENT

Telescopic tube yes

Filter basket yes

Exhaust air filter cassette yes/ HEPA

Upholstery tool yes

Crevice tool yes

*in accordance with (EU) Regulation No 665/2013

  Filter class ST 11 pro

Fleece filter bags Bioneem  M 

Filter basket  H7 

Filter basket  H12 

Protection filter motor   

Exhaust filter   

Exhaust filter HEPA 14  H14  

Standard       Accessory       Optional       Washable  
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